
Thursday Thoughts

Teacher Appreciation Week is May 5-9
Please see the sign up genius if you would like 

to help.
St Marys Teacher Appreciation : Teacher and Staff 

Appreciation Week

May 1, 2025

Walk for Virtues is tomorrow,  May 2nd
Reminders

● We begin with Mass at 9:30 a.m. in the Regis 
Auditorium. Families are welcome and encouraged 
to attend Mass and stay for the walk and lunch. We 
will walk for 60 minutes around the Regis track. A 
reminder that this is a pet, alcohol and 
tobacco free event. 

● Water will be provided along the walk.
● Lunch will be served after the walk. Families 

may bring a towel to sit on for the picnic-style 
lunch. No additional RSVPs for pizza will be 
accepted, however, families may bring a cold 
lunch to enjoy. 

● After lunch, students will return to St. Mary’s for an 
afternoon of station activities related to this year’s 
virtues. 

● Students should wear their green Regis t-shirt (that 
they received at the beginning of the school year),   
athletic shoes, a hat, a light jacket (if necessary), 
shorts or casual pants. Apply sunscreen before 
school, if needed, and students may bring a towel to 
sit on for the picnic.

● We will be having a sweet treat to end the 
day. If your student has dietary restrictions, 
please feel free to send a snack for them to 
enjoy!

Everyone wants to see Father Greg duct taped to the 
wall.   Currently, 34% of students have turned in their 
envelopes. If you are unable to return your 
completed pledge envelope tomorrow, we ask that 
you do so by May 7th. Last Day of School

The last day of school is Thursday, June 5th.  
St. Mary’s Last Day of School celebration 
will also be on June 5th.  More details to 
come.

Casual for Christ
Casual for Christ is Tuesday,  May 20th.  
*Please keep in mind that while this is an 
out-of-uniform day, all clothing should still represent 
modesty and shoes need to be closed-toe with a  back 
strap and worn with socks for safety.  Leggings are not 
pants and should be worn under a dress or skirt.

Rosary
We will be praying the Rosary on Tuesdays May 13, 
20, 27 at 8:45am.  If students don’t already have a 
rosary at school, we are asking all students in 
grade 1-5 to please bring their rosary to school by 
May 2nd.  Kindergarteners and all new students 
will be receiving a rosary made by Mrs. Becky 
Alexander prior to our first Rosary. Families are 
welcome to join us for this special time in prayer!

Drop off
For the safety of all students, please do not 

leave the school grounds after morning 
drop-off until the doors open at 8:15 AM.
While children may exit vehicles before that 

time, please note that staff supervision is not 
available until the school day officially begins. 

Your cooperation is greatly appreciated.

https://www.signupgenius.com/go/10C0C4EA8A62DABF85-56449392-teacher#/
https://www.signupgenius.com/go/10C0C4EA8A62DABF85-56449392-teacher#/


Mark your calendar

5/2
5/11
5/14
5/15
5/16
5/20
5/26
5/28
5/30

Walk for Virtues
Mother’s Day
4th & 5th Grade Sports Day
3rd - 5th Grade Crystal Cave
K & 1 Children's Museum
Casual for Christ
No School - Memorial Day
3rd Grade St. James Field Trip
K-1 Bus Wash Field Trip

Upcoming Mass Schedule
Friday, May 2nd - WFV Mass - Regis Auditorium at 9:30am
Friday, May 9th - 2nd Grade’s First Communion Mass 
Friday, May 16th - 4th Grade
Friday, May 23rd - 3rd Grade
Friday, May 30th - 5th Grade Promotion

*Unless noted, Mass begins at 9:00 a.m.  All are welcome to attend!

Important Dates

Preschoolers Celebrating Earth Day



Three Good Deeds STEAM Activities


